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Omaha Public Power District
1623 Hamey Omaha. Nebraska 68102

402/536-4000

October 12, 1984

LIC-84-344

James R. Miller, Chief
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Licensing
Washington, DC 20555

References: (1) Letter from J. R. Miller to W. C. Jones,
dated July 24, 1984

(2) Docket No. 50-285

Dear Mr. Miller:
Safety Parameter Display System (SPDS)

The Omaha Public Power District received your letter dated July 24, 1984,
Reference (1), requesting additional information about the SPDS at Fort
Calhoun Station. Due to the broad scope of the information requested, the
District determined an independent review of the information package is
necessary prior to its submittal to the Commission.

The independent review is currently in progress and will be completed by
December 7, 1984. It is therefore requested the District be permitted to
delay submittal of the SPDS information package until December 7, 1984.

,
This topic and its associated circumstances have been discussed with

! Mr. E. G. Tourigny of your staff on October 15, 1984.

l
The District is confident this information package will adequately answer the
Commission's cuestions about the Fort Calhoun Station SPDS and will aid in
the completion of the SPDS review in a timely manner,

t

Sincerely,

| 8410220017 841012 ^" # "*'

PDR ADOCK 05000285 Division Manager
P PDR Nuclear Production

RLA/CWN/dao

| cc: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae

| 3333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.
Washington, DC 20036

Mr. E. G. Tourigny
Mr. L. A. Yandel
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